Kehilath Jeshurun Bulletin

117 East 85th Street - New York City

March 17th, 1939 Adar 26th, 5699

RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"A STUDY IN DARKNESS"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M. ROSH CHODESH PRAYERS

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton

Schedule of Services

FRIDAY	
Lighting of Candles 5:50	P.M.
Mincha Services 5:50	P.M.
SATURDAY—SABBATH HACHODE	SH
Morning Services 9:00	A.M.
Children's Services 10:30	A.M.
Weekly Portion: Vayakhel-Peku	de
Exodus, 35:1-40:38; 12:1-20	
Haftorah, Ezekiel, 45:16-46:18	
Rosh Chodesh Benshen	
Rosh Chodesh Nisan will be on	
Tuesday, March 21st	
Mincha Services 5:40	P.M.

Discourse in Yiddish Follows Mincha Daily Services

Morning	Santridad	UESTE EX	A.M.
Evening	Services	5:45	P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week

JOSEPH BERNHARDT MEIR HOFSTADTER BARUCH DAVID KAPLAN SHRAGE FISCHEL

There will be no Talmud Class this Saturday afternoon.

Coming Events

사람이 많은 이렇게 하는 것 같아 나를 내려왔다면 하면 하는 것이 없는데 하는데 하는데 하는데 하는데 하는데 되었다.
Saturday, March 18th—Children's Services 10:30 A.M.
Saturday, March 18th — Opening of Bazaar 7:00 P.M.
Monday, March 20th — Talmud Class, Library 8:30 P.M.
Tuesday, March 21st — Parent-Teacher Association Meeting 8:30 P.M.
Wednesday, March 2nd — Girl Scout Meeting, Library 3:30 P.M.
Wednesday, March 22nd — Boy Scout Meeting, Central Jewish
Institute 6:30 P.M.
Sunday, March 26th — Spring Dansant, Young People's League, Social
Hall 8:30 P.M.

Sisterhood News

A very successful spirited meeting took place last Monday, at the home of Mrs. Jerry C. Herman. After a vote of thanks to the very gracious hostess, the business of the meeting started with much enthusiasm and ended with a feeling of accomplishment. The location for our Bazaar was annuonced, and almost everyone present volunteered her services for either morning, afternoon or both for the duration of the sale.

Mrs. Alpert, President of the Sisterhood, appealed to the members to send in their dues promptly. A pledge of three scholarships for the Ramaz Academy was made, only half of which has been paid so far. There is a constant demand for assistance which is essential, which must be administered, but, unless each member pays her obligation as a member, we cannot do all the good work we would like to do. Determine now to send your check to the office of the Synagogue. Dues are only \$5.00 per year.

Mrs. Joseph H. Lookstein, Chairman of Membership extends a cordial invitation to all non-members to join the Sisterhood and participate in their activities. Dues for new members which are paid now will extend until 1940.

Parent - Teacher Association Meeting

The next meeting of the Parent-Teacher Association of the Ramaz Academy will take place Tuesday, March 21st, at 8:30 o'clock. Parents and their friends are cordially invited to attend. Discussions pertaining to the welfare of the child are held, and are always enlightening and interesting.

BAZAAR TO OPEN SATURDAY NIGHT

At last a splendid location has been secured for the Bazaar and Rummage Sale, at 907 Columbus Avenue, between 104th and 105th Streets. Plans have been made to open the Bazaar Saturday evening, March 18th, at 7 o'clock. New merchandise will be displayed and all members will have the opportunity to purchase before it is thrown open to the public. Through the generosity and kindness of many of our friends, we have assembled beautiful merchandise. Many of our Sisterhood members have volunteered to act as sales-people. We need more recruits. Call the synagogue office and tell us when you can serve and whether the morning or afternoon is best.

The following firms have contributed to the Bazaar since the last printing: Mr. Mundsheimer, Mrs. Irving Sheinblum, Annabelle Shop, Miller and Co., W. Hunter & Co., Ohrbach's, Markay Blouse, Mayfair Blouse, Anna Haas, Seeman Bros., Heinz & Co., A. Goodman & Sons, Diamond Crystal Salt Co., Phillips Packing Co., Morton's Salt Co., M. Polaner & Sons, A. Krasne, Kirkman's, A. Shallitt & Co., Knickerbocker Biscuit Co., Chase & Sanborn, Hellman's, Blume Knitwear Co., Block & Guggenheimer, Lady Royal Mfg. Co., Harkavy Beverage Co., Graceline Bags, Opera Blouse, Tailored Silk Undergarment, Mrs. R. Auslander, Mrs. S. Gross. To all these kind people we extend sincere thanks.

Young People's League

Members of the Young People's League spent a most enjoyable evening at their last meeting which was devoted to games and dancing. There was much enthusiasm about the coming SPRING DANSANT, to take place on Sunday, March 26th, at 8:30 o'clock. Tickets for this unusual affair are being sold at 69c per person. No young person will want to miss this dance, which shows every indication of being a social success.

We Mourn!

Moses Davis has gone to his Eternal resting-place! We mourn the passing of our esteemed and beloved Honorary Trustee, whose death occurred Monday, March 13th, and we extend to the bereaved family our sincere sympathy. In the passing of "Moishe" Davis, as he was affectionately referred to by his friends, Orthodox Judaism has lost one of its staunchest and most sincere advocates and Kehilath Jeshurun has lost the last of that group of pioneers who founded our Synagogue.

Shiva services will be held at the home of Mrs. Elliot Siegel, 650 West End Avenue, at 7:45 A.M. and 5:45 in the evening.

Prayer Books Needed

The Synagogue is very much in need of prayer books. Anyone wishing to contribute may communicate with the Synagogue office.

Passover Relief Appeal

The response to the appeal for Passover relief has been quite gratifying, but far from expectations and needs. There is a great satisfaction in acting quickly to an appeal such as this. One can contemplate the joy of the Passover holiday with so much more pleasure when one has the knowledge he has done something to alleviate the situation in homes where the preparation for this holiday is a trial and a hardship. Not everyone has answered the appeal; but we are hopeful that no one-young or old-will neglect to send something. No contribution is too small or too large to be appreciated.

Sisterhood members are requested to send their contributions to the Sisterhood, c/o the Synagogue office. At the last meeting many of our women responded well. However, we hope to have a one hundred per cent response to this very worthy cause.

Don't delay, members, seat holders, friends! Send in your check immediately. The need is greater than ever this year. We must not fail our unfortunate brethren.

Many Thanks!

We extend sincere thanks to Dr. Walter Levy, who, in memory of his beloved father, Jacob Levy, donated a very generous supply of Talaisim to the Synagogue.

The PATRICIAN

-CATERERS of DISTINCTION

MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. I. ROSOFF

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels, synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

Koshruth under supervision of Rabbi Max Schay of the Hungarian Beth Hamedresh Hagodol.

151 WEST 51st STREET

NEW YORK CITY

Comply with Strictest Orthodox Requirements A Funeral Service of the Highest Standard at a Price you can afford.

RIVERSIDE

Memorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York

- ENdicott 2-6600 ---

FAr Rockaway 7-7100 NEw Rochelle 1286

CHARLES ROSENTHAL Director PASSOVER

Cantor JACOB BEIMEL

NEW YORK

WITH CHOIR WILL

OFFICIATE AT

JAC S'DORIM

M MAIN DINING ROOM

DIETARY LAWS

ENTERTAINMENT

DANCING, ETC.

135. PER PERSON

21N A ROOM

WITH MEALS

YOUR RESERVATIONS

Supervision of Rabbi Mosheh Shapiro, Atlantic City

